
 

Minutes from National Security Committee Meeting September 23, 2017 

Department of Illinois, Bloomington, IL 

 

  The National Security meeting was called to order by Chairman, Bob Zimbelman at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 After Roll Call all members were present. 

 

  The Committee was visited by Department Commander, Bob Henderson, Sr. Vice-Commander 

Commander, Mike Carder and Department Adjutant, Marty Conatser. 

 

 The Committee reviewed ROTC / JROTC program school list. 

 

 The comment was made to contact schools early to start order process of awards. 

 

 Discussed importance of updating contact information of program instructors at the schools 

annually. 

 

 American Legion’s National Security concerns should be presented at Legion meeting of Districts 

and Divisions. 

 

 

Roy Weber, Vice Chairman 

 

 

  


